
   

PRESIDENTS’ MESSAGE 

 

Karen and I are breathing a sigh of relief that we have gotten through the hurdles of 

our first year in office.  We feel confident that with the current committee budgets in 

place, we will remain fiscally solvent.  (Unlike the state of Illinois!)  Also, moving 

to the VFW hall will not only save us money, but give us a more pleasing meeting 

space.  We thank the outgoing Board members who helped make our job easy.  We 

welcome the new Board members and look forward to working with them.  We 

thank our members who are so generous in giving help when needed.   We are 

thankful for the give and take of opinions and advice.   This Guild has survived 35 

years due to the generosity and sharing of its members.  We only have to look on the 

diversity of the coral and white anniversary quilts to witness the creativity that 

abounds in this Guild!  The next challenge is the upcoming quilt show.  We look 

forward to seeing the colorful assemblage of quilts.  Our challenge is that each 

member submits at least one quilt to the show.  Remember, in order to put a quilt in 

the show you need to pay your yearly membership fee and turn in your raffle 

money.  Hoping you take time to turn off the sewing machine and enjoy family and 

friends this summer! 

 

Barb & Karen 
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JUNE and JULY BIRTHDAYS 

Starting on September 13, 2016  - we will be meeting on the 2nd Tuesday of each month at the VFW Post 5788 

at  1026 E. 9th St.  (next door to Anthony’s Restaurant and across the street from McDonald’s) 

JUNE 
 

Brewer, Joan – 8 
 

Pawlisz, Kelli - 9 
 

Clay, Kimberly – 22 
 

Bast, Chris - 26 

JULY 

 

Dranter, Ronda – 2 

 

Barnhill, Sue – 11 

 

Srbeny, Grace - 14 

 

Kestel, Judy – 16 

Humann, Sandra - 20 

 

MacQueen, Laura - 20 

 

Ojermark, Roselee - 22 
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Sept 13, 2016—no workshop, quilt show preparation. 
 

October 11, 2016  Debbie Caffrey (The Mystery Quilt lady)  Subject TBA 
 

October 20th / October 23— Congregation of St. Joseph   The Well see pg 5 for 

details. 
 

November 8, 2016 Mickey Depre—Subject TBA— 

 and it will be held at Roberts Quilt Shop. 
 

December 13, 2016  - Holiday Banquet 

   

    2017 Schedule 

 January   -  Schoolhouse. Members will demonstrate new techniques 

 February   -Chris Lynn Kirsch. TBA 

 March   -Bill Kerr. Modern quilting 

 April     Gail Kessler-"From Concept to Cloth" 

 May              Spring Banquet 

If you have any questions regarding LECTURES  or WORKSHOPS please contact Kay Johnson. 

     2016 Guild Workshop Schedule 

Starting on September 13, 2016  - we will be meeting on the 2nd Tuesday of each month at the VFW Post 5788 

at  1026 E. 9th St.  (next door to Anthony’s Restaurant and across the street from McDonald’s) 

WE STILL HAVE 24 GUILD MEMBERS THAT HAVE NOT PAID THEIR MONEY FOR THE RAFFLE 
TICKETS THAT WERE GIVEN TO THEM AT THE BEGINNING OF THE YEAR IN SEPTEMBER. 
 
IF YOU HAVE NOT PAID FOR YOUR RAFFLE TICKETS, PLEASE MAIL THE MONEY FOR THEM 
TO: 
 
RITA FAGAN 
1001 KRIS DRIVE 
NEW LENOX, IL 
60451 
 
IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE FEEL FREE TO CALL RITA AT: 
 
815-485-6838 
 
THANK YOU 

 

Beginning Balance:   $8,205.74 

 

 Income           $3,225.00    

 Expenses        $2,397.20 

 

 Balance          $9,033.54  

TREASURER’S REPORT 
 

 FOR MAY 2016 
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 SOS QUILTING 
 
SOS Quilting meets monthly, on the 3rd Saturday, from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m.  Drop 

in anytime, or bring your machine and spend the whole day.  Refreshments 

are usually there, and bring your own lunch if you plan on staying the day. 
    

You can contribute time to making quilts for the kids at SOS, or you can bring 

your own projects to complete. 
  

SOS refers to the SOS Children’s Village 

located at the SW corner of Bruce Road 

and Briggs Street. 

 

This is a live-in facility for children who 

cannot live with their parents. 

 

SOS kindly lets us use a work room with 

storage space in exchange for quilts for 

the children. 

A win-win situation for all. 

      

 Dates for 2016 
 

 

June 18 

July 16 

August 20 

September 17 

October 15 

November 19 

December 17 

SOS Village Work Days: 

Starting on September 13, 2016  - we will be meeting on the 2nd Tuesday of each month at the VFW Post 5788 

at  1026 E. 9th St.  (next door to Anthony’s Restaurant and across the street from McDonald’s) 

Thank you for your support and concern, for your kind thoughts and 

prayers for my dad and our family. I am so blessed to be surrounded 

by a wonderful group of women. 

With much gratitude, 

Celeste Belke  

FROM OUR MEMBERSHIP CHAIRPERSON – Carol Richards 

A reminder to all returning members that your registration form along 

with a check made out to Heritage Quilters Guild in the amount of 

$35.00 is now due. See Carol Richards for a registration form.  In order 

to enter our upcoming September Heritage Quilter’s Quilt Show 

your dues must be paid.  Also, if you are a long arm member of the 

guild and would like your information placed in our new membership 

book, please email that information to me no later than June 15, 2016.  

Thank you to all members that have already renewed!   



4  

2016 

QUILT SHOW 

NOTES 

QUILT SHOW MEETING  

SATURDAY  

June 18th at 10:00 AM 

July 16th at 10:00 AM 

Our Quilt Show is coming up this September and I wanted to let 

everyone know we have Sue Harmon coming again to the Show as 

our Quilt appraiser.  The charge will be $50.00 per quilt ($45.00 to 

Sue and $5.00 to the Guild).  Because we do not have meetings 

during the summer, I am asking everyone to send me an e-mail if 

you want to have a quilt appraised.  You need to tell me if the quilt 

will be hanging in the Show or is one that you will bring to the Show 

only for appraising.  It worked out good at the last show with quilts 

being brought to the show, but not in it, will get appraised on 

Saturday.  Then on Sunday, Sue can go through the Quilt Show and do an appraisal on those 

quilts. 
 

We have a quilt meeting in September on Tuesday, Sept. 13th, and you can bring your payment to 

me at that meeting.  Otherwise, you can pay the day of the appraisal.  I have a form Sue sent that 

could accompany your quilt, but I will hand that form out to you at our September meeting.  It 

gives her more information about your quilt. 
 

So e-mail me, Nancy Mancke, at williammancke@sbcglobal.net.  I have the forms ready to fill out 

when I receive your name. 

Hello All, 
 

First off I want to say thank you to everyone who has offered to help with a job. There are a few left so if you would 

like to help let me know.  
 

We need a group to do the kitchen. The food vendor on wheels didn't work out. So if there are a few ladies who 

would like to chair this group that would be great.  
 

Also sign up for all the jobs as needed. Jeanne and Bev will be calling you to ask your help with different jobs. We 

have openings all weekend. It's a great way to meet and make new guild friends too.  
 

We still need items for silent auction. Please give them to Sue Barnhill and please make sure your name is on it.  
 

Books and patterns are still needed for the sale. Over the summer it's a great time to clean out books that you won't 

use and can donate to the guild.  
 

We have gotten quilts in for the show but can we have more please!!! We decided to extend the deadline to July 15 

at social quilting. So no excuses to not turn in a quilt. Ladies, our show and tell is so amazing at guild, let's make our 

quilt show that way too.  
 

We will have a show meeting at the June and July social quilting (at 10:00 AM) and at the August social quilting 

we will put the raffle baskets together. Keep gathering items for that, too 
 

Thank you, again, to all who have stepped up to help with a job. Remember this is our guild show and main money 

raiser for the year.  
 

Cathy Boo 

Co quilt chair. 

javascript:window.top.ZmObjectManager.__doClickObject(document.getElementById(%22OBJ_PREFIX_DWT2833_com_zimbra_email%22));
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Starting on September 13,  2016  - we will be meeting on the 2nd Tuesday of each month at the VFW Post 5788 

at  1026 E. 9th St.  (next door to Anthony’s Restaurant and across the street from McDonald’s) 

2016 Fall Retreat  

 
October 20th / October 23rd   Congregation of St. Joseph   The Well 

 

Deposit of $100 due in May / balance of $175 due in September 

 

Check in is 12:00 on Thursday, October 20th      Check out is 2:00 on Sunday, October 23rd 

Meals will include: 

Dinner on Thursday   Breakfast, Lunch, and Dinner on Friday and Saturday  Breakfast on Sunday 

Bring 3 fat quarters of batiks for LCR 
Email Rose at   Roj538@northwestern.edu if interested 

BED-TURNING REPORT AND REQUEST 
 

We are still seeking a few more two color quilts for the bed-turning.  If we do not have at least 12 we will have to 

cancel.  

Since this has always been a popular feature of the quilt show, we hope that will not be the case.  

We use the summer months to compile and create our presentation so we need this information. 

If you have already volunteered a quilt for the bed-turning, or if you have a two color quilt that you have been 

meaning to share,  please be sure to turn in your background information to one of the committee members soont.  Or 

you can mail (we are all in the directory) or email. 

Feel free to call any one of us if you have questions. 

Thanks 

Joanne Dinovo, 630-739-6314, jodinovo@aol.com 

Mary Gaffney, 708-799-9921, marygaffney01@comcast.net 

Karen Honan, 630-541-6593, karenhonan@gmail.com 

Grace Srbeny, 630-243-0750, sirbenny@comcast.net 
 

DEEP INTO INDIGO DYE RETREAT 
 
Hello, 
We are planning a Deep Into Indigo Dye Retreat in Viroqua, WI this August 26th - 28th, and 
wanted to let your quilt guild know all about it!   
  

All food and housing is included.  The food is going to be amazing and fresh and delish.  We’ve 
rented a retreat center that is sweet and comfortable and nestled in a gorgeous location in the 
scenic Driftless Region of Wisconsin.   
  

We are hoping that you will join us and that you will share this information widely.  
 

Information about the retreat is at  http://www.jenniferfalkowski.com/retreat/ 
If you have any questions or would like more information, please don’t hesitate to contact us.   
  

Thank you so much for sharing and supporting our love of sharing indigo! 
Jennifer Falkowski  
Jenina Mella  
Retreat Coordinators 

mailto:Roj538@northwestern.edu
mailto:jodinovo@aol.com
mailto:marygaffney01@comcast.net
mailto:karenhonan@gmail.com
mailto:sirbenny@comcast.net
http://wp.me/P3ZKzf-xR
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Bed Turning Background Sheet-2016—Theme:  Two-color Quilts 

 

Contributor:  _________________________________________________________ 

 

Telephone #:   _________________________________________________________ 

 

Email:  ______________________________________________________________ 

 

Size:  ______________________________________________________________ 

 

Type of block used  : _________________________________________________ 

 

Setting :____________________________________________________________ 

 

Colors:  #1-___________________________#2-_____________________________ 

 

Background:  Give us any details you care to share, especially any background that makes your 

quilt special to you.  Only you can provide the personal touch.  (Audience loves to hear your story!) 

_______________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________ 

 

Use back if more space needed.  Please attach a picture whenever available.  

 

Here are some hints for creating your quilt’s story:   

Why you chose the 2 colors    •   Age of quilt 

How this quilt inspired you  •   What this quilt means to you 

Any significance of fabric (exchange fabrics, family/friend favorites, stash, left-over from an-

other project…..what was that project? 

   

Please attach a label to quilt when dropping off during show set-up in order to insure identification 

& return. 

 

Questions??-email any committee member: 

Joanne Dinovo -    jodinovo@aol.com  

Mary Gaffney -     marygaffney01@comcast.net 

Karen Honan -      karenhonan@gmail.com 

Grace Srbeny -      sirbenny@comcast.net 

mailto:jodinovo@aol.com
mailto:marygaffney01@comcast.net
mailto:karenhonan@gmail.com
mailto:sirbenny@comcast.net
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HARVEST OF QUILTS  

REGISTRATION FORM 
(Please use one registration form for each entry) 

Registration Deadline: Wednesday June 1st, 2016 
A color photo of each quilt entry must be attached to this registration form. All photos will be returned 

 

         Fill out the following info on the back of photo:       1. Name                3. Title of Entry 

             2. Photo Number  4. Size (Width x Length) 

PLEASE PRINT: 

NAME:  ____________________________________ 

 

ADDRESS:  __________________________________________________ 

 

PHONE:  ___________________ EMAIL: _________________________ 

 

TITLE OF ENTRY: 

 ___________________________________________________ 

 

CATEGORY NO:  ___________________    CHALLENGE 

NO:_________________ 

 

Antique and First Quilt Made (From Quilt Show Categories sheet based on size and technique) 

 

CONSTRUCTED BY: _____________________  QUILTED BY: 

__________________ 

 

SIZE: Width __________ + Length __________ = ___________ x2 = 

____________ 

  (top edge)       (side edge) 

TELL US YOUR STORY HERE 
This information will be printed on cards displayed with each quilt. (e.g. Describe your quilt entry, 

why it was made and who it was made for (anniversary, gift, etc.): where was it made (class at 

quilt shop, guild workshop, etc); what book and/or pattern was used; what special techniques were 

used: what you loved (or didn’t) about making your quilt. PLEASE LIMIT TO 100 WORDS 

OR LESS. PLEASE PRINT. 

 
Forms may be turned in at May Banquet/ May, June or Social Quilting or Mailed to: 

 Cathy Boo    Frankie Caruso 

 15850 W. Shady Lane   14321 S. Heatherwood 

 Homer Glen, IL  60491  Homer Glen, IL  60491  
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Heritage Quilters Guild 

2009 Boehme St. 

Lockport, IL 60441 

First Class Mail 

Email  

heritage_quilters_mail@yahoo.com 
 

Newsletter-Bobbie Molony 

815 258-5859  
 

Web Site-Bobbie Hunley 

www.HeritageQuiltersGuild.com 

815 485-6236 

2016 Schedule: 
 

June 18—June SOS Quilting and Social Quilting at SOS 

July 16—July SOS Quilting and Social Quilting at SOS 
 

August 20—August SOS Quilting and Social Quilting at SOS  
 

Sept 13—No workshop—prep for Quilt Show 

Sept 17-18—Our Quilt Show! 
 

October 20th / October 23— Congregation of St. Joseph   The Well see page 5 for details. 
 

November 8, 2016 Mickey Depre—Subject TBA— and it will be held at Roberts Quilt Shop. 
 

December 13, 2016  - Holiday Banquet 

Starting on September 13, 2016  - we will be meeting on the 2nd Tuesday of each month at the VFW Post 5788 

at  1026 E. 9th St.  (next door to Anthony’s Restaurant and across the street from McDonald’s) 


